To the authors
I am happy that the authors revised the manuscript thoroughly following the suggestions they got. The result is that It has improved a lot.

The only thing I would recommend is to again carefully look into the work of Kroon et al (2009,2010,2011) and check/compare if their analyses comply with the extensive tests and Best Practices for CH4/N2O EC measurements and analyses that are described in these manuscripts. As I said, I was totally surprised that they did not take note of this research, it could have avoided a lot of the hurdles they have to take now. 

